
School Council Meeting 

Thursday, June 11, 2020 at 4 p.m. 

 

Google Meet Videoconference 

In attendance: Naser Al Naser, Zoobia Siddiqui, Iana Ivanova, Angela Umosen, Arpita 

Ghosh,  Kok Keong Foo, Bill Melvin (Community Representative), Heather Whitman 

(Staff Representative), Linda Trimble (Staff Representative), Sarah Nauman (Principal), 

Robin White (Vice-Principal).  
 

1.  Report cards and assessment. 
Updates: Sarah informed that report cards will be mailed out the last week of school.  Our 

families received full Term 1 report cards in February 2020 (unlike most other school boards).  

Next Steps: Families should receive report packages in early July. 

 

2.  Feedback from online learning since March - results of parent survey.  
Updates: Online learning survey was sent to families.  16 families responded. Many families 

requested more therapy involvement. Our therapists have since been reaching out to 

families.  Several council parents shared some challenges with their children not being engaged 

in the online learning platform (difficult to motivate to participate).    

 

3.  Classroom organization and staffing update.   
Updates: Nine IET classes again next year.  Six combined JK/SK. Two Grade 1 classes and one 

SK/Grade 1 class.  Majority of teaching staff received extensions of their secondments.   

 

4.  Looking to next year - what we know so far (as of June 11th!) 
Updates:  Looking to cohort or "bubble" our students and classes in September 2020.  Staff will 

be wearing Personal Protective Equipment (PPE).  Parents will be asked to screen their children 

at home and take their temperature before they come into school.  We will also take their 

temperature at school when needed.  

Next Steps:  Many specific details will be confirmed over the summer months.   

 

5.  Summer communication 
Updates:  Sarah will continue to update families over the summer months.     

Next Steps:   A letter will be included with the report card to explain ongoing communication. 

 

6. Other. 
Question regarding the NEW school playground.  Sarah shared that construction will begin this 

week.  It is set to be completed and ready for the first day of school.   

 
 


